WHS Band Parent Meeting

August 3, 2010

WHS Band room

6:00 PM

The meeting was called to order.

The pledge was recited and prayer performed.

The minutes from the June 1st meeting was read and accepted.

The Treasures report was read and accepted.

McCall Scholarship – It was discussed, voted on and approved to transfer funds that are left over from student accounts to the McCall Scholarship account.  (These are accounts of students that have dropped out of band or graduated.)

Concession BBQ grill – The cost of the new grill will be $500.00.  It was voted on and approved to buy one of these and also use the old grill.  Another may be purchased next year.

Financial Guidelines – There was a discussion of the financial guidelines. The executive board as needed throughout the year may make adjustments to these guidelines without approval from the membership. This was voted on and approved to keep them as they are and will stay in effect until the membership decides to make changes. The financial guidelines are printed in the new WHS Band Handbook.  All students should receive one of these.

Fundraisers – Report was given on the upcoming BBQ dinner fundraiser.  Brax cups fundraiser was discussed and information and sales brochures will be ordered.

The meeting was called to a close.

Next meeting will be on September 7, 2010 at 6:00 PM in the WHS band room.
